
 

 
 
8th June 2020 

To,           
Ms. Aruna Subramaniam,  
Trustee, 
Bhoomika Trust, 
Chennai. 

Thank You! 

 

Dear Ms. Aruna Subramaniam, 

Greetings from International Justice Mission (IJM)! 

Thank You for your commitment and support in helping out the 1200+ vulnerable Irular 
Tribal Households spread across Chengelpet, Kancheepuram and Thiruvallur districts of 
Tamil Nadu in this crucial period. As the World is battling against the COVID-19 pandemic, it 
is this act of partnership that we need to promote by standing in the gap to help the vulnerable 
in this critical period. Your timely aid enabled to sustain these Irular homes who have lost 
their livelihoods in this season and prevent a worst-case scenario.   

IJM is a global organization that helps protect the most vulnerable from violence and 
exploitation irrespective of their gender, religion, community, caste, race, and ethnicity. IJM 
India works alongside the State and Central governments to help rescue and rehabilitate 
victims of human trafficking and prosecute offenders. Even during this unprecedented global 
crisis, our top priority remains working with the Government in protecting the rights of the 
vulnerable and building stronger, safer, and more equitable communities for vulnerable 
families. 

As highlighted in Goal 17 of the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals, we need to 
have such concerted efforts and strong partnerships to bring about sustainable development. 
We take this moment to Thank You and the Bhoomika Trust Team in making this Relief Aid 
Drive possible.  

Looking forward to more collaborations in the future. 

With Regards, 

 

Merlin Freeda 

Director of Operations 


